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As a full-time firefighter paramedic for the city of Portland, I am looking to support a 
change in the legislature that supports including female reproductive organs for 
coverage in the presumptive cancer act. For the past 13 years I have worked alongside
my male counterparts doing the same jobs day in and day out.  After attending the 
first annual women’s firefighter conference in Boston , it was brought forth that we do
not have the same equal rights under the current legislature; that the current bill only 
supports male reproductive organs. I hope that this testimony helps support all active 
female firefighters and those to come down the line as the future in public safety. 
Thank you for your time!
Respectfully,
FF/Paramedic Meagan Letellier


